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1819-10-MPT 

 
Medical Sciences Divisional Board 

 
Approved at the meeting of GSC on 5 June 2019 

 
Title of Programme/ Name of Regulation  

PGDip Sleep Medicine 

 
Brief note about nature of change:  

Correction to Gazette notice of 13 June 2019 

 

Location of change 

In Examination Regulations 2018 https://www.admin.ox.ac.uk/examregs/2018-
19/pdinsleemedi/  

 
Effective date 

For all students on course from MT2019  

And 

For first examination from 2019-2020 

 

Corrections to Gazette notice of 13 June 2019 highlighted in yellow 

 3. Students admitted to the Postgraduate Diploma who wish to convert to the M.Sc. 
course will be offered a place on the M.Sc. course conditional on satisfactory 
completion of the Postgraduate Diploma. To be considered for a place on the M.Sc. 
course students will need to indicate their intention to convert no later than by the 
early January postgraduate admissions deadline applicable in the second year of 
their Postgraduate Diploma course. Otherwise students will need to reapply. 

 7. Essays shall be submitted, in electronic format via Moodle Assignment 
Submission System, to the Chair of Examiners, Postgraduate Diploma in Sleep 
Medicine, c/o Registry, Department for Continuing Education, 1 Wellington Square, 
Oxford OX1 2JA. The format of each submission and the deadlines for submission 
shall be specified by the Course Committee and published in the course handbook 
no later than the start of Michaelmas Term of the first year of the course. 

Explanatory Notes 

The Gazette notice of 13 June 2019 did not sufficiently clarify the submission requirements 
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nor make clear exactly who the change should affect. It introduced a change for on course 
students that was not clearly to their advantage and therefore it is being introduced for 
students who have not yet started the course. See the separate Gazette notice for further 
information. 

Point 7: Students already submit essays online. This change removes the potential for 
confusion and implication that essays may be submitted in hard copy. 

Changes to the progression process to the MSc are being introduced with a different date 
of effect. See the separate Gazette notice. 

 

 


